
 
 

14th February 2025 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

Eco Week 

We are thrilled to announce the upcoming Eco Week at Corpus Christi, starting on Monday 

10th March. This exciting week will see our pupils using creative, sustainable methods to 

craft artwork from waste materials, turning everyday items into beautiful, upcycled 

creations. 

To make this possible, we require your help in donating the following materials: 

● Kitchen roll / cardboard tubes 

● Egg boxes 

● Clean milk/juice/soup cartons 

● Bubble wrap 

● Plastic bottle tops 

● Ribbons and beads 

● Newspapers 

Please bring any of these items into school after the half term break. Your donations will 

help us spark the children’s creativity while also promoting sustainability. 

Thank you so much for your support. We can’t wait to showcase the fantastic upcycled art 

projects. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs Crawford (Eco Lead) and Mrs Cherrett (Art Lead) 

 

 

 


